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 Paul Phillips OBJ2016/4143/P 07/09/2016  22:50:35 I live in a flat in the Ziggurat Building which faces North and East (towards 67-74 Saffron Hill).  I 

object to the plan on the following grounds.  

1.  The plan would lead to (artificial) light pollution for apartments facing the extension.  

2.  Once complete, it would lead to additional disruption and disturbance affecting residents, arising 

from the increased use especially given that Saffron Hill and Onslow Street (in particular) are narrow.  

3.  During construction, there would be considerable disruption and disturbance to residents.  

4.  I understand that there are concerns which arise from non-compliance with existing planning 

agreements relating to 67-74 Saffron Hill.  

In summary therefore I believe that the plan would lead to considerable loss of amenity and to 

disturbance and disruption to residents in the Ziggurat building.
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 Niku Banaie OBJ2016/4143/P 07/09/2016  21:04:34 I object to these plans based on the following:

- non compliance with previous planning agreements. 

- Light pollution. 

- Risk of increased disturbance in narrow street at back from extra people, deliveries

- Disturbance during construction.
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